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REDINGTON FROGNAL
N E I G H B O U R H O O D  F O R U M

26 June, 2024
Dear Leela,
 
Application 2024/1938/P:  36B Hollycroft Avenue – objection to use of non-
traditional materials

The property at 36 Hollycroft Avenue is a non-designated heritage asset, designed by CH 
Saunders and built by William James King, as listed in section 6.1 Inventory of Designated 
and Non-Designated Heritage Assets (page 83) of the Neighbourhood Plan.

The traditional boundary treatment is a low brick wall with a hedge behind it and timber 
gates as pedestrian entrances.  Metal and glass are not sympathetic to the Arts and Crafts 
garden suburb conservation area.  However, a solid timber gate would be more discreet and 
in keeping with the conservation area and would provide the privacy that is sought.

Traditional use of timber in Hollycroft Avenue

It would be appreciated if any exterior lighting does not add further to the already 
significant light pollution (policy BGI 3).

Harm from light pollution from 36 Hollycroft Avenue

Yours sincerely,
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Nancy Mayo
Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org

https://www.redfrogforum.org/

